
August 24, 2022 

John Etheredge 
Editor 
Record Newspapers/KendallCountyNow.com 
Kendall County Record – Oswego Ledger – Plano Record – Sandwich Record 

VIA EMAIL –   jetheredge@shawmedia.com 

Re:  FOIA Request 22-48 received 8/18/2022 

Subject: Copies of any and all FOIA requests, written or electronic, that were submitted to 
the district in June, July and August 2022.   Copies of any and all FOIA denial letters the 
district sent, written or electronic, during the months of June, July and August 2022. This 
would include partial denials to FOIA requests during the timeframe. 

Dear Mr. Etheredge: 

This letter will serve as Oswego Community Unit School District 308’s response to your 
DATE request under the Freedom of Information Act (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.), in which you 
asked for the above referenced information.  Attached please find the information you 
requested. 

To promote district transparency and assist others who may have a similar question, go to 
www.sd308.org  and select Our District > Freedom of Information Act Request > FOIA 
Request Responses>FOIA Requests Responses -2022 for information on previous 
requests. 

Please let me know if you have additional questions. Thank you. 

John Petzke 
John Petzke 
Assistant Superintendent of Operations/ 
Freedom of Information Officer 
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